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Comments: I am vehemently opposed to the Flathead National Forest proposal to expand the facility of Holland

Lake Lodge and all the plans in this proposal.  To cut down hundreds of trees, to triple the number of visitors to

this area and to do it year round is asking for an environmental disaster not just for Holland Lake but for the

surrounding area.  The impact to the Swan Valley with this proposal will negatively impact residents, roads, trails.

 Meanwhile, this is Forest Service Land which is public land.   Allowing this project to move forward puts alot  of

money into Mr. Wohlfeil's pocket and into corporate pockets  while the citizens of Montana watch this beautiful

area be destroyed.  An environmental impact study is demanded-how you think you can just green light this

project has destroyed  public trust in the Forest Service.   Listen to the thousands of people who are in opposition

to this project.


